
From: Oldroyd, Shelby Q.
To: husen.1@osu.edu; Kerler, Thomas
Cc: Vaessin, Harald; Haddad, Deborah; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Math 5630 and Math 5633
Date: Monday, February 17, 2020 12:02:00 PM

Dear Professors Husen and Kerler,
 
On Monday, February 10, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed revised course proposals for Math 5630 and Math 5633.
 
The Panel unanimously approved both requests with one recommendation:

·         The department added “Doctoral” to the intended rank. Is this the intended audience for a
5000-level course? How is this course anticipated to fit into doctoral programs? The Panel
recommends adding a justification for this choice in the rationale for proposed changes on
the curriculum.osu.edu form.

Please let me know whether or not you would like me to adjust the rationale before moving the
course forward to the next step in the approval process. If so, please provide me with the new
language or I can return the course to your queue.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Harald
Vaessin (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Shelby
 
Shelby Oldroyd
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
College of Arts and Sciences
154E Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-292-6248
http://asccas.osu.edu
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